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2021 Test Results 

To whom it may concern:  

In 2021, we purchased equipment to implement testing for every load of Non-GMO grain used 

in our feeds. This gives us the capability to determine if a grain is contaminated with GMO’s within 10 

minutes of sampling. Because of the large volume of tests being performed, we ask that you contact us 

to see our most recent test results. In prior years, a few samples were pulled from storage and sent off 

to a lab testing, while this gave us accurate results, we felt more frequent testing was needed.  

It is our goal to grow quality Non-GMO grains while working to find methods of farming that 

improve the soil quality and the environment and can work on commercial size grain operations. All of 

this is in hope that we can show other farms that these practices can be practically integrated onto their 

farm. We cannot achieve this without the support of our customers. If there are any questions on our 

farming practices, please reach out as we want you to know what the story is behind our farm and our 

feeds. Thank you for your interest and your support of our products. 

 

Sincerely, 

Joshua Ernst 

Farm Manager 

Ernst Grain & Livestock 

 


